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February 11, 2022 

 
Valentine’s Day 
Monday is Valentine’s Day.  A reminder that “Valentine's cards may be distributed by students, 
however all health and safety protocols, including proper hand hygiene and masking must be 
followed. Students should not include individually packaged treats with the cards (such as 
lollipops) or engage in sharing food as part of celebrations.”  

Some of our classes have already placed valentines on the 
Schomberg Horticultural Society display corner at Hwy 27 and 
Main Street. Take a look as you pass by. Happy Valentine’s Day! 

At Schomberg P.S. we will celebrate by: 

 Wearing Red, Pink and/or White 

 Making Valentine decorations for the display at the corner of Hwy 27 and Main St. 

 Exchanging Valentine’s, virtual or physical following PH protocols 

 Curriculum related activities 

 
 

School Council 

Schomberg P.S. School Council will meet on Tuesday, February 15 from 7:00 – 8:30pm. All 

are welcome. If you are interested in attending the meeting, please contact the school office. 

 

 
School Assistants 
We continue to be in search for additional School Assistants to help out a 
few days a week over lunch hour from 12:40-1:40 p.m.  This is a paid 
position. If you would like more information of if you know of anyone 
who may be interested please contact the school office. Thank you. 

 
 

 

Term 1 Report Cards 

Report Cards for Schomberg P.S. students will be distributed in hard copy and 

electronically, between February 23 – 25.  A link will be sent to your child’s Board email 

account when ready to download.  
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